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A little reminder - Be Kind        
 

 

Dear Yale First Nation Members, 

 

 

We hope this message finds you well. At the Yale First Nation office, our primary goal is to serve our 

community with dedication and respect. We understand that certain situations can be frustrating, and at times, 

decisions made by our office may not always align with your personal expectations. However, it is important to 

recognize that as a government office, we have policies and procedures in place that guide many of the decisions 

we make. 

 

 

We want to acknowledge that, while we are here to listen and to help, we must also maintain a safe and 

respectful environment for both our members and our staff. Therefore, abusive language, aggression, or any form 

of violence will not be tolerated within our spaces. It is essential that we treat one another with kindness and 

respect at all times. 

 

 

We are fully committed to working together with you, our community, to create positive change and address 

concerns. However, as staff members, we also have the right to set boundaries and protect our well-being. We 

are here to support you, and in turn, we ask that you treat us with the same level of respect and care. 

 

While not all decisions are within our control, we are always willing to listen to your concerns and explore ways 

to make things better for our community. Together, we can strive to build a healthier, stronger, and more unified 

Yale First Nation, where every member and staff person feels respected and heard. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 


